
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF URBANA/CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATIONS 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Phyllis D. Clark 
      City Clerk/Town Clerk 
      400 S. Vine Street 
      Urbana, IL 61801 
      Ph (217) 384-2362 
      E-Mail: pdclark@city.urbana.il.us 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular meeting of the Urbana City 

Council Committee of the Whole and the regular meeting of the Cunningham Town 

Board Budget Committee scheduled for Monday, January 26, 2009 have been 

CANCELED. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Urbana City Council 

Committee of the Whole will be Monday, February 9, 2009 at 7:00 p.m.  The 

next regularly scheduled meeting of the Cunningham Town Board Budget 

Committee will be Monday, February 23, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. 
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